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SOX-204

Candle Holder

15 inches wide

Candle holder for advent wreath, 
brass.

Good condition.

SOX-215

Candle Holder

3 inches tall

Pair of very small brass candle holders

Good condition.



SOX-218

Candle Holder

14 small glass votive candle holders

Good condition. One is cracked.

SOX-239

Candle Follower

8 cm opening at the bottom

Large brass candle follower for 
catching dripping wax.

Good condition

SOX-298

Candle Follower

Bottom opening is 4cm wide

Set of 5 brass candle followers for 
catching dripping wax.

There are wax drippings on the 
followers.



SOX-299

Candle Holder

18 inches tall at the centre.

Brass candelabrum for 5 candles.
Arms are hinged and adjustable.

Tarnished. Candle stubs melted in 
place.

SOX-305

Candle Snuffer

12 inches long

Small brass candle snuffer.
Cone is tarnished.

Good condition. Wax drippings need 
to be cleaned.

SOX-311

Candle Follower

5.5 cm opening at the bottom.

Large brass candle follower for 
catching dripping wax.

Good condition. There are wax 
drippings.



SOX-381

Candle Holder

8.75" tall

Small brass coloured candle holder.

Good condition; requires cleaning.

SOX-382

Candle Stand

12" minimum height; 19" maximum 
height

Large brass coloured extendable 
candle stand.

Decent condition; requires cleaning

SOX-437

Candle Stand

32.75" tall

Wooden candle stand with octogonal 
base.

Very good condition



SOX-515

Candle Holder

4 cm x 16 cm diameter

Set of two brass candle holders.

Excellent used condition. Requires 
cleaning.

SOX-518

Candle Holder

2.5 cm x 15 cm diameter.

Set of two glass candle trays for use 
with pillar candles.

Excellent condition.

SOX-519

Candle Follower

5.5 cm x 6 cm diameter

Brass candle follower.

Dented rim.



SOX-520

Candle Holder

6.5 cm x 6 cm diameter

Glass votive candle holder.

Good condition.

SOX-539

Candle Holder

90 cm x 18 cm

Pair of silver tube candle holders.

Fair condition. Requires cleaning.

SOX-540

Candle Holder

85 cm x 17 cm

Pair of brass tube candle holders.

Requires cleaning. Requires 
replating. Missing spring tubes.



SOX-542

Candle Stand

38 cm x 70 cm

Pair of brass seven light adjustable 
candelabras.

Fair condition. Requires cleaning. 
Requires replating.

SOX-543

Candle Stand

63 cm x 64 cm

Pair of brass seven light candelabras.

Fair condition. Requires cleaning. 
Requires replating.

SOX-561

Candle Holder

27 cm tall; 17 cm diameter

Brass candle holder pair with 
geometric detail on base.

Good condition. Requires cleaning.



SOX-562

Candle Holder

26 cm tall; 14 cm diameter

Simple brass candle holder pair.

Fair condition. Requires cleaning.

SOX-611

Candle Holder

6.5 cm x 6 cm diameter

Glass votive candle holder.

Good condition.


